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On June 17, we invited our donors and community members to tour the
construction site of the new Early Learning Center and the response was
incredible. Guests got a firsthand look at classrooms taking shape, cozy reading
areas, and the thoughtful design choices inspired by early childhood
development. Many shared how powerful it was to see where their support is
going and to envision children learning and growing in the space. Be sure to
follow us on social channels to see sneak peaks of the inside of the facility.
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BEHIND EVERY GIFT IS A GREAT STORY
Excitement continues to grow around the new Early Learning Center, and with each step forward, our vision becomes
more real. 

We recently hosted a fundraising event at Findlay Brewing Company in support of the Early Learning Center and it
was a huge hit! With the theme “Behind Every Gift is a Great Story,” the evening celebrated literacy and the many
ways donors can help our youngest Y members grow through reading. We’re so grateful to Findlay Brewing for their
outstanding hospitality and to everyone who joined us. There’s still time to dedicate a book, fund a bookcase, or
support the educational mission of the ELC. Visit findlayymca.org/ways-give to get involved.
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